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From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, May 3, 2019 11:32 AM


To: Kristin Begun - NOAA Affiliate


Cc: J. Stuart - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: Kristin's Delta Effects Sections


I transferred your track changes into the most recent version. Are you OK with my edits? They weren't


accepted.


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629


www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov


On Thu, May 2, 2019 at 4:48 PM Kristin Begun - NOAA Affiliate <kristin.begun@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hi Garwin,


Please see edits to my sections attached (pages 99-111).


Thanks,


Kristin


Kristin Begun, Biologist


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


Contractor with Lynker Technologies


kristin.begun@noaa.gov


http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov

